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Dear Parent/Carer 
  
We are thrilled that your child has chosen to study A-Level Mathematics and we hope that they enjoy 
this next stage in their mathematical exploration.  They have selected a course that is demanding but 
highly rewarding and we, as a department, want to give every student the best possible chance to 
achieve their potential in their A-Level Mathematics studies.  In order to do this, we are planning to 
offer a comprehensive, first-rate support package to each of our students. This package will allow them 
to focus on the learning in the classroom by providing a bespoke set of resources to help them meet 
the demands of the course. 
  
We believe that this level of support will provide a significant advantage to your child; giving them the 
best opportunity to be successful on the course. 
  
This package will include: 
1.            Digital access to all the latest edition Pearson A Level textbooks and additional content such 
as online revision resources. 
This will save students having to carry heavy textbooks around by giving them access anytime, 
anywhere. It also includes revision resources you don’t get with the printed copies as a bonus. 
 
2.            All bespoke lesson note booklets, including space for answers and annotations. 
This saves students time and effort normally spent copying out examples and diagrams, allowing them 
to maximise their learning time in the classroom and get all the support they need from their teachers. 
 
3.            All end of chapter pre and post assessments. 
These materials will allow students to build their own bespoke revision folders and focus on topics 
they need to improve/extend. Using these booklets will replicate the exam model giving the students 
exposure to what they would expect in their formal examinations at the end of the course. 
  
In order to deliver such high level of support, we are asking for a contribution of £10 from each 
student. This contribution would help towards the payment of the materials mentioned above for the 
full year, including the latest digital textbooks.  You can make this contribution via Parent Pay.  
 
We greatly appreciate all your support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Miss G Cookson 
Head of Mathematics 
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